[bookmark: _gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
We are Ms. Miles homeroom parents for this year. During the year, we will help plan classroom parties and other activities for our fourth graders. The first party this year is the Halloween party. More information about this party will be sent on this in the next couple of weeks. For now, we need your help with something for our big, school-wide event on November 9th, the annual Lindbergh Holiday Boutique. This is an annual craft fair attended by family, friends and community members. It’s one of Lindbergh’s biggest fundraisers.
One of the main attractions at this event is the classroom basket raffle. Each classroom chooses a theme and creates a basket to be raffled off at the boutique. All of the basket raffle funds are divided evenly among our teachers.  Last year each teacher received $500 to use towards their classrooms.
[bookmark: _30j0zll]Our theme this year is “Camping”. We have reached out to the following businesses for donations:  Meijer, Target, Home Depot, Lowes, Rei, Walmart, Carhartt, Harry Army Surplus, Camp Dearborn, Ace hardware, General RV, etc. for donations to create our basket. We would also like to include items in our basket such gas grill, tents, sleeping bag, backpack, duffle bag, first aid kit, cooler, camping place, etc. To make this basket successful, we need your help! If you have any connections or contacts, please pass them along to us or if you can reach out to them yourselves, we’d greatly appreciate it! We can provide a letter showing our non -profit status as needed. Or if you are able to donate items that go along with the theme, that would be great as well! All items must be new and unused.  Any contribution we receive for the basket is tax-deductible. Also, businesses that donate will have their names printed on a banner to be displayed at the boutique, providing them with a little free advertising.
We need to have all donations in by October 20th. If you are able to help, especially if you have contacts or specific items to donate, please let us know ASAP, or by October 20th at the latest. The earlier we receive your generous contributions and referrals the quicker we can start on the basket and ensure its a success!
Thank you in advance for your help and support! If you have any questions, feel free to contact either of us.
Amanda Fawaz    Jaxon’s Mom     313-205-7879  ctiamandam@gmail.com
Ghazala Khatri     Aaliyah’s Mom   248-953-677   ghazalakhatri1@gmail.com
